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AN ACT CONCERNING A FEASIBILITY STUDY ON THE ECONOMIC 
IMPACT OF ESTABLISHING A FEDERALLY SUBSIDIZED 
INDUSTRIAL HEMP PROGRAM IN THE STATE. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in General 
Assembly convened: 
 

That the general statutes be amended to require the Department of 1 

Economic and Community Development to conduct a feasibility study 2 

on the economic impact of establishing a federally subsidized industrial 3 

hemp program in the state and report on such study providing 4 

recommendations on the establishment of such a program to the joint 5 

standing committee of the General Assembly having cognizance of 6 

matters relating to economic development. 7 

Statement of Purpose:   
To consider the economic impact of creating a federally subsidized 
industrial hemp program in the state.  


